
“Back to Business” for September – 25% OFF
An advertising offer to help you reconnect with customers

With the holidays over and schools going back, September is an ideal time to start advertising your 
business to the local community.

The MyThornbury.co.uk, MyYate.co.uk and MySodbury.co.uk websites
have built up large and loyal local audiences over the last 15 years, and they’ve stayed with us 
throughout lockdown.  We'd like to help more businesses reach those potential customers. 

Thanks to funding from South Gloucestershire Council aimed at helping local traders recover from 
the effects of COVID-19, we are able to offer you discounted advertising. 

Enjoy 25% off your advertising campaign on any combination of the three websites when you book
by the end of September 2020. 

Choose from:

• a sidebar graphic advert on every page

• a graphic advert appearing in rotation in multiple locations on key pages

• an enhanced text advert in the directory

Costs start at £54 for 12 months (includes discount) and campaigns can be tailored to suit your 
business aims.

There is a limited amount of Council funding, and once it’s gone, it’s gone, so get in touch soon.

More information at cromhallmedia.co.uk/local_websites/advertising

Want to know more?  Email Claire Jaggard at info@cromhallmedia.co.uk or phone 01454 527070.
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